
Stagecoach Crossings Board Meeting 

December 16, 2013 

 

Present: Keith Bily, John Z, Dick A, Dennis S, Gary & Linda Fellows 

 

Minutes of last meeting read and approved. 

Treasurers Report 

Dennis reported a checking balance of $707.90 and a savings account balance of $6980.98. 

There is $5970.74 left on the Road District account that will be paid to Stagecoach crossings as 

funds become available. 

 

Old Business 

 Dusty is been active cutting the bug trees marked by the state and should finish by the end 

of the year. He has been paid $1240 so far and still has several lots to finish. The estimate of a 

final cost is approximately $2000 for cutting and chunking the logs. After this work is completed, 

Linda Fellows will complete application for reimbursement to SD Forestery . This should offset 

most of the cost we have incurred. 

 

New Business 

 Property owners annual assessment letter for 2014 will mailed by the end of January. 

 

Motion the adjourn by John, seconded by Dennis. 

Next meeting 6:30pm March 12, 2014.  

 

  

Submitted by Dick Adamson, Secretary 

 

 


